
June 22, 2015 

Dr. Denean Adams 

Superintendent 

Harvey School District 152 

16001 S. Lincoln Avenue 

Harvey, IL 60426 

Dear Dr. Adams, 

Please accept my official resignation as Primary Bilingual Teacher from Holmes Elementary 

School, effective June 23, 2015. I have enjoyed working with the staff at Holmes for the past 

two years. I have recently been offered a bilingual teaching position at another school district 

for the coming school year which I have accepted. 

I have learned a lot and made many professional relationships at Harvey S. D. 152. I am very 

appreciative of all the support I received from the administration and staff at Holmes School 

throughout my employment. 

I truly wish the entire District continued growth and I will continue to pursue my advancement 

in my teaching career. I am fortunate to have worked for Harvey S. D. 152. 

Sincerely, 

Maria M. Castro 

Primary Bilingual Teacher 

Cc: Board of Directors, D. Strong, 1. Miller, A. Starks, and S. Thomas 
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